
Important Notice: We regret that we cannot make any exceptions to our 24 Hour Cancellation Policy.  

Pilates by the Bay has always required the industry wide standard 24 hour notification to cancel a class or session. All 
clients agree to this policy when joining the studio by completing our “Client Intake Form”. As a reminder, our policy is 
posted in the studio, published in our marketing materials, welcome emails, and in every appointment or class schedule 
or emailed to clients.  

Exceptions for inclement weather, uncontrollable studio closures due to acts of nature or situations beyond our control, 
medical necessities and other unexpected circumstances will be reviewed and issued on a case by case basis. However, in 
2016 it was mandated that these terms will be strictly enforced without exception. The need for this change is based on 
two things: fairness to our teachers who still must be compensated for their work for sessions cancelled less than 24 
hours in advance, and the reality that business expenses still must be paid regardless of circumstances.  

If you need to cancel a class or session please do so 24 Hours in advance or your will be charged the full rate for your 
session. This is an industry wide practice and there can be no exceptions. PLEASE DO NOT ASK. 

For clients experiencing medical issues, we will offer to freeze your current package with a $15 service fee to extend the 
expiration date to when you resume your practice. 

We appreciate your understanding as we work to deliver the best experience to all our valued clients and fairness to our 
teachers. Thank you for your support. 
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